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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Secretary-General actively support
the enhanced participation of indigenous peoples by participating in the General
Assembly process, associated regional dialogues and meetings with the
Temporary Committee for the Indigenous Coordinating Body for Enhanced
Participation in the United Nations. Furthermore, the Permanent Forum urges
Member States to consult with indigenous peoples nationally, regionally and
internationally on enhanced participation and to provide financial support for
related activities so as to ensure the full, effective, direct and meaningful
participation of indigenous peoples in that process.
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